
Marine Corps League
Department of West Virginia

WEB Sergeant’s Report
22 January 2022

     The Department WEB site is being continually updated and changed as necessary.

     I have been reviewing and updating, as necessary, all web site links and articles to make sure they’re 
up to date and still working.

     If any Detachment has a newsletter they would like to be posted on the Department WEB Site, please 
send a copy to my e-mail address,  or if your newsletter is on your Detachment web site, send me the 
URL and I’ll link to it.

     Our Department home page and the West Virginia Pack home page are set up as bulletin boards.  If 
there is any information or events that your Detachment or Pound would like to have posted on the 
Department Web Site, or the MODD Pack Web page, please e-mail the information to me.  Remember, if
I don’t know about it, I can’t report it.

     This ends my report.

Respectfully Submitted,

Steven Swenton.
Marine Corps League
Department of West Virginia
WEB Sergeant
 


